
 

Christmas Project 
 

Thank you to all those who have already placed an order for the Christmas 

Project. 

 

Please remember to return your completed designs and order form to school. 

 

We have managed to extend the deadline for the orders to allow designs to be 

completed over half term. 

 

All Orders must be placed online and completed designs must be returned to 

School by morning of Monday 2nd November. 

 

The Courier is collecting our designs early this week so we cannot accept any 

orders or designs after this date. 

 

If you need a template please speak to your class teacher / write a note in the 

link book. 

 

 

 


